
PANTHER CUB NEWS

November 21 - Thanksgiving Lunch
November 25-28 - No School

December 3 - MAP Reading (Gr. 2-5)
December 4 - Quarter 2 Interims Issued

December 5 - MAP Math (Gr. 2-5)
December 6 - Kona Ice @ Recess (Gr. 1-5)

December 11 & 12 - 1st Grade Holiday Concert
at 6pm (1/2 grade for each night)

December 18 - Drum/Chorus @ 6pm

Please e-mail attendance
(cfeattendance@horrycountyschools.net)
if your child is going to be out sick. YOU
DO NOT NEED TO CALL THE SCHOOL.
Thank you!

Please bring driver’s
license when dropping off
and picking up students

for early dismissal.
(Please pick up students

BEFORE 2:00 pm for early
dismissal)

Upcoming
Events

Where everyone matters and every moment counts.

Nov. 15,
2024

Carolina Forest Elementary School
285 Carolina Forest Boulevard

Myrtle Beach, SC 29579

Dennis Devorick, Principal
Phone: (843) 236-0001

Fax: (843)236-0152

Please check our
Facebook page for

important information.
Click the picture below

to access!

https://www.facebook.com/carolinaforestelementary


Please fill out our volunteer application by
clicking on the picture below. Please make

sure you choose CFE as your school!

Please email cfeattendance@horrycountyschools.net
regarding any attendance information. (i.e. absences,

illnesses, medical notes, questions, etc.)

Students not seated in their classrooms prior to the
7:35 am tardy bell are considered tardy and will be

sent to the front office for a tardy slip. Students that
are pulled out of class for an early release, prior to

dismissal at 2:35pm,  will be marked unexcused early
release.  Tardies and early releases will be excused if a

doctor’s note is provided.

Please refer to the Carolina Forest Elementary website
to review the attendance policy summary.

Attendance Information:

Kona Ice is sold
during recess on

the first Friday of
every month!

Grades 1-5 only.

Please check the
lost and found for
any missing items.
Items not claimed

are donated
monthly to

charity.

Please do not bring toys
or other items (ex.
pokemon cards) to

school for trading. The
school is not responsible

for extra items that
students bring. 

Keep saving
your pop

tabs!

https://app.sterlingvolunteers.com/en/Candidates/Account/Register
http://www.horrycountyschools.net/Carolina_Forest_Elementary


All transportation changes need to be received by the
front office either by fax (843-236-0152) or email

(cfetransportation@horrycountyschools.net)  by 1:00
pm daily. We will not be able to make transportation

changes after that time. All faxed changes must
include copy of parent’s drivers license. 

Breakfast and lunch menu items

are located on Carolina Forest

Elementary Schools FB page
*Subject to change due to 

product availability*

Reminder: Daily transportation changes should be for
EMERGENCY PURPOSES ONLY.  Students CANNOT ride

home on a bus with a friend due to bus overcrowding. We
cannot accept transportation changes over the phone.

Click the picture above
for information on the

Salvation Army’s
Christmas Assistance

Program.  

The spirit rock is available to rent daily for a
nonrefundable fee of $25.oo. Payments must be

made in person with Dr. Robertson at the cub camp
desk between 2:30 and 5pm. You may pay by cash or

check - no electronic payments are accepted. 

**For complete policies and procedures, please click here.**

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hfPdCwiG3iTeidLa5ooWioBf8YKPvvxt/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1O4OOFjVK-kX1cWH2XlUoIAn1lM6bXjzfBNo3C62VsGk/edit?usp=sharing


Click the turkey and fill out the
form if you have multiple

children at CFE and would like
them to sit together!

Click the pumpkin if you would
like to volunteer during the

Thanksgiving Lunch!

Thanksgiving Lunch is $8 and will be sold at the door only. You may
pay with cash or card. Please, no outside food! Thank you!

There will be no school
Monday, November

25th-Friday, November
29th. Have a safe and

restful break!

https://bit.ly/3Y66hhX
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F48AEA92FA1FAC43-50999416-thanksgiving?fbclid=IwY2xjawGgYg1leHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHT9IBqTgxjx_MUpFM1Av_9TIaYn1gFfD-5ZIM6VTqUXQA7Nh00kOt_pJxw_aem_3YKnEDsJ36CsDuM6P4EoqQ#/


From the nurses:

CFE will be holding a food
drive benefitting local
families in need. The

collection will run from
November 4-22. Thank you

for your support!




